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December 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Sixth Form parent/ carer     
    
MOCK EXAMS  
MONDAY 16 JANUARY – 20 JANUARY 
 
In preparation for the forthcoming summer exams we have arranged for Sixth Form students to have formal 
‘mock’ exams and a timetable is attached.  Please check this carefully and if you have any query, please 
speak to Mrs Arlott, Sixth Form Student Support Officer. 
 
Please note: 
  
• All Y12 & Y13 A-level lessons are cancelled during this period for study leave. 
• BTEC & ICT lessons will continue to run as normal and students who study only these will attend as 

per their timetable. 
• If a student does a combination of A levels and BTECs/ ICT they will need to seek guidance from 

their Tutor on what lessons they should attend. 
• All exams will be held in the Sixth Form Centre or D2 and students should arrive 15 minutes before 

with the correct equipment. 
 
For Y13 students, the mocks are an important foundation for summer A-level success to help identify areas 
for refinement of understanding.   For Y12 students their mocks will help the teachers to decide whether or 
not it is in the student’s best interest to sit a formal AS exam in the summer (typically this might be where 
the mock grade achieved is below a ‘D’ grade). 
 
Please contact me if you should have any query. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
M Hawksworth 
Head of Sixth Form / Assistant Headteacher 


